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October 13th: Marijuana Ballot Question Debate 

          Please join us on Thursday, October 13th at 5:30 
p.m. at the Atlantis for a dinner event discussing Ballot 
Question No. 2, also known as the initiative to Regulate 
and Tax Marijuana.  If enacted, this initiative would legal-
ize the recreational use of marijuana in Nevada for 
adults over 21.  Advocacy groups on both sides of the 
issue will present their positions and answer questions.   

Advance tickets are available at nnwla.com/events until October 10th. 
Tickets are $45 for members and $50 for non members.  After October 
10th, tickets will be available at the door for $55.   

Volunteer Opportunities: Office of Military Legal Assistance 
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financial insecurity, bankruptcy, divorce, home-
lessness and suicide, as mounting financial 
pressures increase stress and decrease overall  
emotional and psychological health and stability. 
 
          The goal of the OMLA is to improve the 
military readiness, employment, health, well-
ness, and education outcomes for Nevada ac-
tive duty military and veterans by meeting critical 
unmet legal needs.  The OMLA is unique not on-
ly in Nevada, but is leading the country in provid-
ing active duty service members and veterans 
with pro bono legal assistance in a variety of civil 
legal matters. The OMLA is currently assisting 
with military rights issues (USERRA and SCRA), 
wills and powers of attorney, landlord/tenant is-
sues, creditor/debtor issues, consumer fraud, 
naturalization/immigration, and predatory lend-
ing.  Access to these services protect the finan-
cial/economic livelihood of our active duty mili-
tary and veterans who may not have the finan-
cial resources to take on certain legal matters.  
  
Once an active duty military member or veteran 
becomes an OMLA client, they are referred to 
private pro bono attorneys, legal aid affiliate 
partners, such as Nevada Legal Services, and  
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          On September 13, 
2016, NNWLA hosted a CLE 
presentation by Deputy At-
torney General Nic Danna 
and Captain Dana Grigg dis-
cussing legal issues facing 
our state’s military popula-

tion.  Nevada's Office of Military Legal Assis-
tance (OMLA) is the nation’s first Attorney Gen-
eral led public-private partnership providing mili-
tary communities access to pro bono civil legal 
services.  The OMLA is addressing such a criti-
cal need that the program has garnered bi-
partisan support and recognition from Nevada 
State and Federal elected officials, as well as 
officials from across the country.  The Depart-
ment of Defense has named the OMLA as a 
“Best Practice Program.” 
 
          While service members are granted lim-
ited legal assistance from the Judge Advocate 
General's Corps on civil matters, the JAG Corps 
cannot represent service members in court on 
civil issues.  This critical gap in legal representa-
tion negatively impacts morale and military read-
iness for both the service member and their 
family.  Legal challenges increase the risk of 



A Word From Our President 
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           Thank you to all of 
you who joined us for our 
September military law 
event.  Nicolo Danna, Direc-
tor of the Nevada   Office of 
Military Legal Assistance 
(OMLA) and Captain Dana 
Grigg, who serves as a 

Judge Advocate General with the Nevada Air 
National Guard presented.  The OMLA provides 
pro bono legal assistance and representation to 
service members in a range of civil law matters.  
If you are interested in becoming a volunteer for 
the OMLA please visit http://nvagomla.nv.gov or 
complete the volunteer form on page 4.  
 
          We hope you will join us October 13, 
2016 at 5:30 p.m. at the Atlantis Casino Resort 
for a debate regarding ballot Question 2.  Ques-
tion 2 would legalize marijuana in Nevada for 
adults over the age of 21 and would authorize 
the taxation of marijuana sales, which would be 
allocated to education.  We will have represent-
atives from both sides of the issue presenting.  
This topic is sure to be controversial this     
election season and we look forward to a lively 
debate!  Paypal registration for this event is 
now available at www.nnwla.com.  

          On September 22, 2016, I had the pleas-
ure of attending a luncheon hosted by the Presi-
dent of the State Bar of Nevada, Bryan K. Scott.  
The purpose of the luncheon was to gather the 
presidents of other specialty bar organizations 
in Northern Nevada to discuss the events of 
each individual organization and how these 
events can be improved by collaboration with 
other specialty bars.  NNWLA is looking forward 
to collaborating in the future with the State Bar 
of Nevada and other specialty bars, especially 
on our larger events, like our holiday shopping 
event and Outstanding Woman Lawyer award 
dinner. 
 
          Finally, we hope you will join us for our 
final events of 2016.  On November 9, 2016, 
Judge Valerie Cooke will present regarding how 
women can best balance the practice of law 
with life’s other obligations.  In December, save 
the date for our annual holiday party, which 
Judge Lynne Simons has graciously offered to 
host again on December 13, 2016.  We look for-
ward to celebrating the holiday season at Judge 
Simons’ beautiful home.  Please also save the 
date, December 17, 2016, for our annual shop-
ping event with the students of Veterans Memo-
rial Elementary School. 

By Lauren Berkich 

Volunteer Opportunities, Cont.  

Deputy Attorney General volunteers.  The OM-
LA is looking for volunteer attorneys to repre-
sent the OMLA clients.  For more information 
about the OMLA, or to sign up to volunteer as a 
pro bono attorney, call the OMLA or (775) 684-
1100, visit http://nvagomla.nv.gov or complete 
the form on page 4 of this newsletter and fax it 
to (775) 684-1162.   

Join the 2017 NNWLA Board 

          The NNWLA Board is 
seeking volunteers for leader-
ship positions on the 2017  
Board.  If you are interested in 
getting more involved with  
NNWLA and contributing your 

ideas, time, and talent to this fantastic organiza-
tion, we want to hear from you!   
 
          For more information about these oppor-
tunities, please contact Vice President Laury 
Macauley at laury@macauleylawgroup.com.  
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